

International Union of Pure and Applied Chemistry

A member of the International Council of Scientific Unions

President: Prof. Y. P. Jeannin (France) Vice-President: Prof. A. J. Bard (USA) Secretary General: Prof. T. S. West (UK) Treasurer: Prof. A. Björkman (Denmark)

April 1990

Dear Colleague

Chemistry and the Environment Booklet

Please find enclosed a complimentary copy of the IUPAC booklet Chemistry and the Environment. It contains an inventory of recent and ongoing IUPAC projects which are closely or indirectly related to environmental chemistry.

The booklet is the first step of the IUPAC mission-oriented programme on Chemistry and the Environment. It was prepared by the IUPAC Information Officer, Dr Michael Freemantle, in consultation with the IUPAC Executive Committee, Bureau, Officers of IUPAC Commissions and Committees and the Coordinating Committee on Chemistry and the Environment.

The Coordinating Committee would welcome comments on both the booklet and its programme. Please send these to Dr Freemantle at the IUPAC Secretariat in Oxford.

Yours faithfully

V. Coptyuz

Prof. Valentin Koptyug Coordinator of the IUPAC Programme on

Chemistry and the Environment

Secretariat: Bank Court Chambers, 2 - 3 Pound Way, Templars Square, Cowley, Oxford OX4 3YF, UK Telephone: +44 (865) 747744. Telegrams: IUPAC OXFORD. Telex: 83220 IUPAC G

FAX: +44 (865) 747510